REGULAR MEETING SEPTEMBER 23, 1991

The regular meeting of the Birch Run Township Planning
Commission was called to order at 7:45 p.m. by Chairperson

Ed Magnus. Present for the commission in addition to
Magnus were Peggy Mahaney, Gene Palmreuter, Janet McClintock,
Tom Totten, Mike Scharrer. Don Zehnder arrived at 8 p.m.

Township Manager James Totten was also present.

Motion by Totten, seconded by Mahaney to accept minutes
of July 22. Motion carried.

Motion by Scharrer, seconded by Mahaney to recommend
disapproval of Raymond Subdivision preliminary plat as
currently presented. Motion carried.

Motion by Scharrer, seconded by McClintock to accept annual
repeort and file with township clerk. Motion carried.

Motion by Mahaney, supported by Totten to adjourn at
Motion carried.

Michael Scharrer, secretary
Planning Commission



